
PTA MEETING MINUTES 

MINUTES:  

Claire and Rhia would like to thank Derby County Councils Community Leadership Fund for their kind donation of 

£1200. 

 

1. Outstanding actions from previous meeting 

 

We have received the funding of £1200 from Derby County Council. 

This will be put towards the reading scheme, school garden and other projects within school. 

 

Class Pots – Class pot money to be sent automatically at the end of each term. 

To continue sending out posters on parent mail for craft donations, to be taken at the end of term celebration 

assembly. 

 

2. Treasurer Update  

 

Valentines dress down and Spring Disco profit - £122.27.  

End of term Assembly Celebration 28th March profit - £55.44. 

Easter Bingo profit - £256.88. 

 

3. Easter Bingo Review 

 

Thank you to Mrs Belton for helping with the event. 

It was a success; raffle was able to happen due to the number of eggs donated by the dress down day. 

An event to go forward for next year – Thoughts are to bring cake sale into Hall, to allow people more time to buy 

cakes so can stay near their seats. 

 

 

 

Date of meeting: Wednesday 17th March 2024 19:00 

Chair of meeting: Claire Bowen 

Minutes taken by: Zoe Sample 

Attendees: 
  

Mr Cunningham  
Claire Bowen 
Zoe Sample 

Maria Chivite Barron 
Jo Whitmore 
Rachel Bailey 

 

  
 
 

  
 

Apologies:  Rhia Fearn, Kevin Mills, Becca Lynch, Kiran Sanghera 

Last meeting date: Tuesday 4th March 2024 



4. Film Night 

 

License maybe needed to show film due to it being after school hours and being showed to a paying audience. 

This is to be investigated before we can confirm it can go ahead, we may be able to purchase license if it is cost 

affective. 

 

5. Future Events 

 

 Plant Sale 

 To see if can pre order plants, to discuss with Steph Burdon 

 To sell possibly at sports day  

 

 Sports Day - Friday 21st June 

 Possibility of selling sports accessories, colours of the school teams i.e sweat bands other small accessories. 

 

 Leavers Events Last week of term 

 Leaver’s disco – photo booth- Balloon Arch 

 Evening out – To be funded by PTA, date to be put forward  

Leaver’s hoodies (Name on Back in Blue) from PTA fund – Claire to ask Dean for ordering details, date to be put 

forward. 

 

Summer Fayre – Saturday 6th July  

To share with village same as previous year 

 Claire to speak to Carolyn to discuss stalls. 

Store ideas - Teddy bear stall. 

 Recycling centre can rent the games. 

 Beat the teacher goal. 

 Tea towels. 

 Parents invited to create a craft with child in classroom 2:00-3:00, sell creation at the fayre. 

 

6. Funding Requests 

 

Mr Cunningham has applied for a grant with Foil Foundation for up to £10K to go towards the outdoor building. 

Funding to go towards long term project outdoor retreat building. 

 

Next meeting to take place on Wednesday 15th May. 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


